
 

  

Commission Special Meeting Notice 
October 21, 2021 

On Thursday, October 21, 2021, a quorum of the Port of Seattle Commission will 
participate in the Port of Seattle's 2022 Budget Presentation Re: Aviation Program. 
 
No final actions will be taken at this event, which begins at 4:00 p.m. To listen to the 
presentation call in at +1(425)-660-9954. 
 
The presentation will also be streamed on Microsoft Live Event at:  link 
 
 
 
 
  

The notice and related materials are available on the Commission Meeting Portal.  
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